From: Christopher Walden_

Sent: 09 December 2018 19:57
To: Meynell, Charlotte
Subject: Ref: 2018/2672/P-10 York Rise NW5 1SS

Ref: 2018/2672/P-10 York Rise NW5 1SS
Dear Charlotte
We are writing to give our full support to the above planning application.

Mrs Schneebeli has taken the time to explain her plans to reconfigure the windows on the top
floor of 10 York Rise. Her plans are in keeping with the property and the local area as well as
bringing the building up to current standards of insulation and sustainability.

Yours sincerely,

Christopher Walden and Richard Davidson
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